Roisin Ballentine

Northern Ireland Electricity Limited
120 Malone Road

Belfast

BT9 5HT

3 June 2021

Dear Roisin,

LUtiIity Regulator

Our Ref: NET/E/TH/390

Distribution Loss Adjustment Factors for 2021/22 Tariff Year

Thank you for your Distribution Loss Adjustment Factors (DLAFs) submission dated 14
May 2021. We reviewed the processes and calculations carried out by NIE Networks and,
in accordance with condition 32 of the Distribution Licence, we approve the DLAFs to
apply from 1 October 2021 to 30 September 2022 as listed in Schedule B of your

submission.

We look forward to receiving your calculations detailing how COVID-19 and government
restrictions have affected the allocation of losses on the system.

Yours sincerely,

.

Tanya Hedley
Director of Networks

CC karen.gribbon@nienetworks.co.uk

carl.hashim@nienetworks.co.uk

john.mills@uregni.gov.uk
alan.craig@uregni.gov.uk
paul.stewart@uregni.gov.uk
colin.walker@uregni.gov.uk
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